
COVID-19 VACCINE FAQS 

Do you have questions about the COVID-19 vaccine for 
people with bleeding disorders? 

The Australian Haemophilia Centre Directors’ Organisation 
(AHCDO) has advised HFA on answers to some common 
questions relating to the vaccine and bleeding disorders. 

This includes links to the Australian Government information 
about the vaccine.

Read the COVID-19 vaccine FAQs on the HFA website - 
https://tinyurl.com/BD-vaccine-FAQs  

The FAQs may be updated as more information becomes 
known. Please check the HFA website for updates –  
www.haemophilia.org.au

If you have any questions about your bleeding disorder in 
relation to the COVID-19 vaccine, contact your Haemophilia 
Treatment Centre or your treating haematologist.

WFH Global Summit on women & girls 
with bleeding disorders  
(virtual meeting) 
8-10 July 2021 
www.wfh.org

20th Australian Conference on 
Haemophilia, VWD and Rare Bleeding 
Disorders 
(virtual meeting) 
8-9 October 2021 
Tel: 03 9885 7800 
Email: ncoco@haemophilia.org.au 
www.haemophilia.org.au/conference21

Bleeding Disorders Awareness Week 
10 -16 October 2021 
Tel: 03 9885 7800 
Email: hfaust@haemophilia.org.au  
http://www.haemophilia.org.au/BDAW 

World Haemophilia Day 
17 April 2022 
www.wfh.org/whd
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NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA is a publication of Haemophilia Foundation Australia. Every effort is taken to ensure accurate and relevant 
content, however opinions expressed in NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA do not necessarily reflect those of the Foundation or the editor, nor is 
any information intended to take the place of advice from a qualified medical practitioner or health professional.

Haemophilia Foundation Australia does not endorse or assure the products, programs or services featured in NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA 
and does not make specific recommendations for any products, programs or services.

We welcome reproduction of articles or quotations from NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA on the understanding that acknowledgement is made 
of NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA as the source.
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